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2.            Oppose paul C burt I strongly oppose the continued allocation of taxpayer funds under Measure A 
for homeless services, given Los Angeles County’s failure to account for 
billions previously spent with negligible impact on homelessness.
The 2025-26 budget projects $1.1B from Measure A, yet prior funds, including 
Measure H, have been blithely dispersed without transparent outcomes, as 
evidenced by LAHSA’s criticized financial oversight (LAist, April 2025).

The egregious involvement of labor unions like SEIU Local 721, AFSCME 
District Council 36, and LA County Federation of Labor in the Measure A 
Labor Council is particularly troubling. These organizations generate zero 
revenue, but rather specialize in the siphoning off wealth created by others, 
whether those others are the taxpayers or businesses. These and other 
groups prioritize self-interest over effective solutions, inflating costs without 
delivering ANYTHING in the way of results and their influence risks further 
mismanagement of taxpayer funds.

I urge the Board to suspend all taxpayer-funded homeless services, including 
Measure A, until a comprehensive federal audit ensures accountability and 
efficacy. Without rigorous oversight, continued spending perpetuates waste 
and fails our unhoused population.
Taxpayers, including seniors like myself, demand transparency, not 
unchecked disbursements. Halt Measure A funding and prioritize a federal 
audit now.
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